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MINUTES OF THE RECESSED WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE LAKE
LURE TOWN COUNCIL HELD TUESDAY, MAY 18, 1993 AT THE
LAKE LURE TOWN HALL AT 9:00 A.M.

PRESENT: Mayor Priscilla Doyle
Commissioner Jack Donovan
Commissioner Alex Karr
Commissioner Max Lehner

Thomas M. Hord, Town Manager
Sam A. Karr, Finance Director

ABSENT:; Commissioner Bill Bush

CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Doyle called the meeting to order at approximately 9:00 a.m.

Mzr. Hord presented Council with a copy of the revised proposed personnel
ordinance for their review.

REVIEW AND DISCUSS FISCAL YEAR 1993/94 BUDGET

Sam Karr, Finance Director, presented draft copies of the 1993/94 budget
to Council for review and discussion.

Council briefly discussed salaries. Commissioner Donovan requested that
pay-rate charts from surrounding municipalities be furnished for review.

Council discussed the budgets for Chimney Rock, Fairfield Mountain,
Lake Lure, and Bill’'s Creek Volunteer Fire Departments. However, Bill’s
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Creek Volunteer Fire Department has not submitted a budget proposal for
Council’s review. Council requested that the Finance Director contact Bill’s
Creek Fire Department once again and request that they submit a budget
proposal for the 1993-94 contract.

Council requested that Lake Lure Volunteer Fire Department submit an
annual budget estimate, including the number of fires they attend, how much
equipment is being used, etc.

After considerable discussion, it was the consensus of Council to arrange
a budget workshop inviting representatives from Lake Lure Volunteer Fire
Department to attend in order to inform them of the budget statement format to
which Council wishes them to adhere.

Council also requested that Hickory Nut Gorge EMS submit additional
information for review,

Council discussed privilege license for businesses. At the present, Lake
Lure has a privilege license ordinance, which has not been enforced. Council
requested that the Town Manager investigate what other municipalities are
charging for privilege licenses in order to set a schedule of fees. It was the
consensus of Council that this discussion be an item included on the agenda for
the next regular Town Meeting to be held Tuesday, May 25, 1993 at the
Community Center,

At approximately 12:20 p.m. Commissioner Donovan moved, seconded

by Commissioner Lehner, to recess the meeting to Friday, May 21, 1993 at 9:00
a.m. at the Town Hall. The vote of approval was unanimous.
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Mayor Priscilla Doyle




